
 

   

Hands-on zebrafish husbandry course 2023 

13 - 15 November, Stockholm, Sweden 

The zebrafish core facility at Karolinska Institutet, in collaboration with Nord University and 
Norecopa, would like to invite you to a hands-on zebrafish husbandry course. The aim of the 
course is to teach evidence-based methods and practical skills for housing and care of 
zebrafish. Topics will include: 

• Biosafety 

• Culture of rotifers, including polyculture 

• Rearing and keeping zebrafish 

• Animal welfare 

• Aquatic techniques, including feeding robots 

• Minor surgical procedures, including fin-clipping and tattooing 

• Cryopreservation of zebrafish lines and IVF (an optional add-on for up to 5 
participants on 16 November) 

The number of course participants is limited to 10.  

More information about this course and the detailed programme will be published soon on 
the homepage of the zebrafish core facility:  

https://ki.se/en/research/courses-and-education-on-zebrafish  

The course will be held at the aquatic unit of the zebrafish core facility at Karolinska Institutet. 
The facility was founded more than 18 years ago and moved into new premises in 2020. It 
provides infrastructure and project services to both internal and external customers.   

This course will be followed on 16-17 November by a Nordic zebrafish meeting for facility 
managers and Principal Investigators. 

Do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions, or visit our homepage.  

Email: zebrafish-office@km.ki.se  

 

We hope to see you in November! 

Lars Bräutigam & Wendela Vester (Karolinska Institutet) 

Cesilie Røtnes Amundsen (Nord University) 

Adrian Smith (Norecopa) 
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